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 2022 we will be focusing our support

on these students needs & wishes. If

you’d like to join us on our journey, or

have any inspiring ideas, please feel

reach to reach out to us.

We are thankful for all your support

and partnership these past 4 months

of the 2021 school year, and look

forward to working with you, these

next 6 month of the 2022 school year.

Wishing you all a wonderful winter

break. 

As always, GO Knights!

~Casie Tubbs & Team

Thank you to everyone who attended

the Winterfest Makers Market this

past weekend and stopped by our

Kellogg PTSA Booth. We enjoyed being a

part of this wonderful community

event, and loved seeing so many

families reconnecting with each other.

It was great to see so many current

and past KMS students, selling their

talents & creations. A special thank

you to all volunteers for helping out.

Looking forward to this annual

community event next year.

The 2021 school year has been a work in

progress. We are continuously working

on creative ideas on how we as a PTSA

can support the students, staff and

community from afar. We’ve recently

heard from the Kellogg Student body,

on what the kids need, so upon our

return from break, we will be

supporting these goals to our fullest. 
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As a member of the
PTSA, you are a voice
for our students and

part of the largest
child advocacy

program in the world.

Join the PTSA!

lots of good info...

keep reading!

http://kelloggptsa.org/
https://www.facebook.com/KelloggPTSA


The WORKS continues to collect new winter coats
for elementary, middle, and high school students

through December. Coats with hoods that can
stand up to our wet weather are most desired.



Feel free to drop off donations at The WORKS on

Wednesday nights between 6:30-8:00pm.
Or contact our community outreach team at: 

community-outreach@kelloggptsa.org
to make other arrangements for

drop-off or pick-up.  
Thanks for your support!




COMMUNITY OUTREACH

keep reading...

SWIRL

Thursday,
December 16th!

6:00-10:00pm

mailto:community-outreach@kelloggptsa.org


Are you able to donate a backpack to the
school!?

If so, please see the Amazon wish list
below.

Your backpack donation is greatly needed
& appreciated!! Or if you have a gently

used one, we are happy to collect those as
well.



Questions, Please email:

community-outreach@kelloggptsa.org




You can still 'Pass the Hat!'
Any $ amount is welcome with gratitude.

We are thankful for you, our Kellogg

community, for coming together and helping

to make such an impact

on our students & families.

KMS SWAG

BACKPACK DONATION PASS THE HAT

backpack
wish list



Calling all

Parents/Grandparents/Caregivers of
Knights.

It’s Basketball & Volleyball season
at Kellogg.

Would you like to support your
kid(s) show off your school spirit?!
If so, we have Adult sizes for you...

only $20!



If you’d like a shirt, please email:  President@kelloggpsta.org

WE GOT SPIRIT, YES WE DO!!!

mailto:community-outreach@kelloggptsa.org
https://www.amazon.com/hz/wishlist/ls/2NJ1WB1CJZMRG?ref_=wl_share
https://www.amazon.com/hz/wishlist/ls/2NJ1WB1CJZMRG?ref_=wl_share
mailto:President@kelloggpsta.org

